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Dear Sir,

Given national and international polices on the phasing out of Diesel vehicles completely |
do not feel these proposals go far enough.

Why not no diesel vehicles will be granted a licence after 2022.

I support proposals to reduce emissions from public hire vehicles. But can't Southampton
lead on this.

In addition there seems to be no incentives offered to take up of hybrid and ultra low
emission vehicles.

Yours faithfully,
Nicholas Reeve.

5 Holmwood Court
S0O16 7PD.


mailto:ngreeve@ngreeve.plus.com
mailto:licensing.consultations@southampton.gov.uk

